August 2023

Welcome
Back to

SCHOOL

In third grade, we are required to learn many new things. Please do
not send in trapper keepers or large binders, they are too big for our
student’s desks. Also, the cubbies are small and large backpacks with
wheels do not fit.

To help with our learning experience, we strongly suggest that you
please bring the following supplies:

4-1 subject notebooks (yellow, green, red, blue)

e 4-2 pocket folders (yellow, green, red, blue)

1 mesh pouch for crayons, colored pencils, markers, and
post its

Multiplication flash cards

1 pack of crayons or colored pencils

2 glue sticks

2 packs of post it notes

1 pack of dry erase markers

2 packs of #2 Pencils ( we go through SOOO many that
extra for your child never hurts)

If you have any difficulty acquiring the suggested supplies, please
notify the main office for assistance. Thank you in advance for helping
to make this school year a successful onelll We look forward to
establishing the best possible learning environment for your child.
With teamwork and cooperation among parents, teachers, and
students, we will have a bright year!



